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Board Meeting

August 15, 2011
Current status:

Only three GCE slips available

Four of the five LCE swap slips rented



(These will become rentals of the owners beginning 1/1/12)


No kayak spaces available


No dinghy spaces available


Wait lists



Kayaks

two (new residents)



Dinghies
four

Recent Accomplishments:
· Surveyed all marina ladders for sturdiness and emergency use
· “Emergency” ladders to be painted yellow
· Identified aluminum ladders as replacements for wood (less expensive!!)

· Three wooden ladders replaced with aluminum, one more ladder remaining
· Other maintenance activities

· Replaced all “throw ring” lines

· New carpet on kayak ramp
· Missing piling caps replaced
· Replaced selected warped deck boards

· Ordered new water taxi signs

· Donated unclaimed kayak to CRAB
Future Activities Planned

· Improve kayak rack to add 3-4 new spaces (short kayaks only)

· Renumber kayak spaces
· Reminder letters to slip users affected by the termination of the LCE/GCE swap process
· Targeting reminder letters for September
Issues
· State has rejected “two marina” description

· Has notified Shearwater of 90 day requirement for compliance
